                                             Board Meeting Minutes  3/8/12
Attendees: Ben Komadina, Tom Trainor, Mike Torres, Patrick Frank, Angelo Fatiga, Lou Maroney, Eileen Mendek, Brian Nugent

Not Present: Colin Law, Andy Schmitt

1) Public Session- No attendees

2) Financials- Eileen Mendek. Our account  includes the Spring Blue Sombrero deposits but doesn’t include their transaction fees. We also have an outstanding bill to DOC for Feb and March stipend andnfor the winter training sessions. 

3) Board Reorganization- We are pleased to welcome two new board members: Frank Farmer and Tom Ubriaco! Welcome aboard!  The new board responsibilities are: 

President- Ben Komadina

VP- Colin Law

Boys Travel VP- Mike Torres

Girls Travel VP- Tom Trainor

Treasurer- Eileen Mendek

Secretary- Angelo Fatiga

Registrar- Brian Nugent

Field & Equipment Director- Patrick Frank
Micro Coordinators- Lou Maroney, Frank Farmer and Tom Ubriaco

Sponsorship Coordinator- Frank Farmer

YDP- Ben Komadina  (This will be assigned to another board member in the future)

Director of Coaching- Andy Schmitt

4) Fields Update- Pat Frank updated the board on the fields. The fields in Gibbstown have held up well and Hill is also in good shape. Pat also informed the board that the DPW have begun adding dirt to field M.
5) Spring Update- Mike Torres covered the registration numbers. There are currently 214 players registered with more coming in everyday. Andy will work on dividing the numbers into playing groups. Andy will also send out an email to all players with the spring details.

6) Fall Registration- The registration is posted on the web and flyers have been handed out at the schools.

7) Fall Evaluations- Andy is working on the new process and will have it ready within 2 weeks. U13 and above will no longer require an evaluation. The coaches will run the evaluations.

8) Facebook- We are going to start a Facebook page. Mia Randazzo has volunteered to run it for us. We will not post any scores for U10 and below.

9) Website- Jason Shapiro has been in discussions with Angelo about taking on the website responsibility. We will need to define rolls. Ben will reach out Jason.

10)We are going to start holding meetings 2x per month. The next meeting will be posted on the website.

11) The Board discussed some of the recent issues that have been brought up by Coach Bill Henry. Ben has invited him to the next board meeting and he has stated he will be in attendance to discuss in person.

12) Adjourn.
